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Prof. Rashid Ahiska 
Gazi University 
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Physics Department 
Teknikokullar 06500, Ankara 
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Prof. Lyubomyr Nykyruy 
Vasyl Stefanyk Precarpathian National 
University 
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Ukraine 

Dear Prof. Ahiska and Prof. Nykyruy, 

Further to your request, I agree to a six month extension of the project 
from 31 December 2015 until 15 July 2016 under the condition that no NATO SfP 
funds in addition to the overall amount estimated for the project are requested. 

The deadlines for receipt of the next progress reports is 20 April 2016, 
with the draft final report being due by 15 July 2016. 

Please note that further granting may not be expected after the due date 
of the draft final report as the major activities of the project are expected to have been 
completed. 

For a smooth closure of the project it is important to submit PRFs and 
appropriate back-up documentation for final accounting of one-off advances, granted 
to each co-director at the beginning of the project, to the SPS Office a minimum of 
eight weeks prior to the draft final report due date. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Deniz Beten 
Senior SPS & Partnership Coop ration Advisor 

North Atlantic Treaty Organization - Organisation du Traite de l'Atlantique Nord 
Boulevard Leopold III - B-1110 Bruxelles - Belgique 
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